
July 13, 2021 
 
Dear Board of Supervisors: 
 
I live in the Cleone community adjacent to a proposed major subdivision by developer Travis 
Swithenbank. On April 8, 2021, a hearing was held with the Coastal Permit Administrator for a Boundary 
Line Adjustment, Cas B_2017-0043. Many neighbors wrote in and spoke at the meeting. I disagree with 
the CPA’S RULING ON THIS MATTER AND FULLY SUPPORT DR. BILL SCHIEVE’S APPEAL TO THE BOARD OF 
SUPERVISORS.  
 
Please give Dr. Schieve’s appeal your utmost and thoughtful attention and find support for Attorney 
Colin Morrow’s legal objections. 
 
Thank you. 
 
/s/ 
Barbara Williams 

 


